
 

 

February 2, 2010 
 
Attention: Mr. David Archbold 
 
The Managing Director 
The Information Communications and Technology Authority 
P.O. Box 2502 
Grand Cayman, KY1-1104 
CAYMAN ISLANDS 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Re: Claim for non disclosure of confidential information contained in letter dated 

February 2nd 2010 responding to TeleCayman’s comments on Determination 
Request December 11th 2009 – LIME (Cayman Islands) Limited & Digicel (Cayman) 
Limited. 

 
Digicel (Cayman) Limited has today submitted its response to TeleCayman’s comments on its 
Determination Request of December 11th 2009 and has asked the ICTA not to disclose to the 
public the information concealed in the redacted version of the letter at paragraph four (4). 
 
We make this claim of confidentiality against TeleCayman and WesTel on the basis that the 
redacted information falls under Regulation 3(b) of the Information & Communications 
Technology Authority (Confidentiality) Regulations 2003 being financial and commercial 
information that is treated consistently in a confidential manner by us and which would not 
otherwise be publicly available. 
 
This information is directly related to the level of business carried out between the two parties, 
(Cable & Wireless and us) and details our commercial and financial interests in each other. It is 
provided to us by Cable & Wireless as part of our interconnect arrangement and under conditions 
that it is not shared with the public. This information is not material to any dealings with the other 
ICT providers in the market and if shared with them, gives them information on the strength of our 
business relationship which may be used to our competitive disadvantage. Only authorized 
personnel in our billings and carriers services department have sight of this information within the 
company as it is not even generally shared within the company.  
 
We ask that ICTA does not at any time, publicly disclose this information to any other party other 
than Cable & Wireless (Cayman Islands) Limited. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Digicel (Cayman) Limited 

 
Victor Corcoran 
Chief Executive Officer  


